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I'm a proud Oregonian. I'm proud of our 'Vote-by-Mail' system that allows us all to 

vote in privacy without any obstacles. Alter-abled people, people without access to 

transportation, people who can't get time off from their jobs, who don't have childcare, 

whose health is impaired, everyone who is registered can vote safely without fear of 

suppression or pressure. 

 

I'm opposed to any change in our current Vote-by-Mail system. 


